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To: United Nations Development Program (UNDP)
Subject: Addressing Short and Long Term Water and Sanitation Needs for the
Umm Qasr Region

Dear Sirs,

Reference to the above mentioned project proposed by UNDP - Iraq at a cost of
US$ 1,020,000, the MMPW reviewed the project document and found that the
project is acceptable in scope and budget and will fully support this project
through the Directorate of Water of Al - Basrah Governorate and the Municipality
of Um Qasr.

Regards

|
Nasreen M. Berwari

Minister of Municipalities and Public Works
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